
 
 
 

 
           TAGORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

          VASANT VIHAR, NEW DELHI-57 

              
    CIRCULAR FOR CLASSES I TO VIII 

TIS/ VV/ 2021-22/011                                   April 2021 

 

Dear Parent 

As per the directives of DoE, the school closed for the summer vacation from Thursday, 22 April 2021 and will reopen 

on Thursday, 10 June 2021. 

It has become imperative for us to provide our young students engaging and productive co-curricular activities and 

academic work during the vacation. We wish to draw your attention to some important points which are as follows: 

●       The Holiday Homework will be uploaded on Google Classrooms on Monday, 03 May 2021. Some interesting 
assignments based on hands-on and fun learning activities, research work and academic work on the theme 

of HAPPINESS will engage the students and bring their creativity to the fore-front. 

 

●       The syllabus for the session 2021-2022 will be uploaded on the school website by Friday, 28 May 2021. 

 

●      The weekly tests have been rescheduled for Classes VI to VIII. The first cycle of weekly tests  will start from 
July. The schedule will be shared with you when the school reopens in June. 

 

●       Summer Camp VIRTUOSO will be held from Monday, 03 May 2021 to Thursday, 13 May 2021. The Camp 

is free of cost and participation in the activities being offered in the Camp is OPTIONAL.  The camp will offer 
different activities catering to a student’s interest in Performing Arts, Visual Arts and Skill based activities. A 

Google Form providing all details about the activities has been shared with you on Tuesday, 27 April 2021. 
Kindly fill up your ward’s choice and submit the form by Thursday, 29 April 2021 by 2:00 pm. The activities 

will be allotted on a first come first served basis. 

 

●       As informed earlier, the Club Activities being conducted on Saturdays will continue till Saturday, 29 May and 
then resume in July (as per the schedule shared by the Club in-charges) 

 

●       The school also proposes to conduct a 3-day Media Camp being organised by Chinh India for the students 

of Classes IV to VIII. It will be a camp with 9 hours (3 hours each day with a break in between) of training on 

film making by professionals from Chinh India. The movies made during the Camp will be released on the 

website of Chinh India and will also be showcased in various International Film Festivals for kids. A circular 
providing the details of the dates, cost and payment link will be shared with you on Tuesday, 27 April 2021.  

We request you to motivate your ward to participate in the activities to learn new skills, enhance their competencies 

and use their time productively. We also expect you and your ward to look up the Google class group and the school 

website regularly for any updates from the school. 

Best wishes for your safety and well-being, 

Take care, stay safe 

 

Shefalee Gupta 

Principal 


